
From: Lynne Kingl 

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 3:42 PM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Short term accommodation  

Dear : London City Council.    

Why does the government always go after hard working people who is just trying to get a head in life. 

We own your home and have legal Apartment in your home with health and safety standards .Please say 

no to license Airbnb host.   

Thank you.                                 

 


